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October 17, 2019 
 
 
VIA EMAIL AND RESS  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Upper Canada Transmission, Inc. operating as NextBridge Infrastructure, 

LP (“NextBridge”)  
 Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File EB-2017-0182 
 Quarterly Report on the East-West Tie Project 
  
NextBridge has reviewed the Board’s letter dated October 10, 2019 in relation to 
NextBridge’s first quarterly report on the progress of the East-West Tie Project. Given 
the nature and scope of some of the Board’s further reporting requirements, details and 
formats, NextBridge is requesting an extension of the deadline to file its next quarterly 
report from October 22, 2019 to November 8, 2019.   
 
Please contact the undersigned at jennifer.tidmarsh@nexteraenergy.com or at 416-895-
6632 if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Jennifer Tidmarsh 
Project Director, NextBridge 
 
Cc: David Martinello (David.Martinello@oeb.ca) 
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